4th November 2015 – Latest Update on The Drovers Inn

We are delighted to report that the community share total has now reached £157k, and investments are still coming in with £800 received just today.  People visiting the village are asking for details of the share offer and whether there is still time to invest.  The notices around the local neighbourhood help to raise awareness and we were promoted by displaying our banner and flyers at two beer festivals, one organised by Wimborne Round Table, and one in Poole organised by East Dorset branch of CAMRA.  Wearing our “Save The Drovers” tee shirts we were approached by CAMRA members and visitors for further information.  So many people empathised with what they considered to be a worthy campaign saving precious pubs & heritage.
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We are planning to make the tee shirts available to purchase for those who are interested.  Ours are plain black with white lettering “Save the Drovers” with Drovers motif.  Please email Sally for further details if you would like to order one.  She will then be able to price them when she has an idea of the size of the order.  It’s another great way to let your friends know what we are doing and a good talking point.

We have made significant headway with the proposed refurbishment program, and already received several quotes for the major works.  Unfortunately we hit a snag with the mortgage, which means further delays in exchange of contracts.  We are confident this will be resolved shortly, but it is disappointing and we appreciate how frustrating it must be for you.  However, on the positive side, the share total has increased considerably since submitting our original application.  This has improved loan to value ratio, giving a healthier cash flow forecast in the accounts enabling us to access a keener interest rate.  So this could prove to be a blessing in disguise.  You will be updated constantly of progress and informed as soon as we exchange.

On a lighter note, we would like to make you aware of our plans for New Year’s Eve.  We have booked the Village Hall and the band Fifth Monday, who played for us at our last successful fundraising event will entertain us.  They will play music to dance to, and some that’s great to sit and listen to.  This is not a fundraiser as such.  It’s a chance to get together on New Year’s Eve to celebrate with friends and neighbours.  There will be a charge of £10 per head to cover the cost of the band, bring your own drink and a plate of food to donate to the party.  If there is a surplus it will go to the fighting fund but the main intention is just to have fun and see in what we hope will be a Very Successful New Year.
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